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In March 2017, we initiated an investigation into allegations that an Amtrak employee 
in Chicago, Illinois, violated company policy by commuting to work in a company-
owned car and allowing his spouse to commute with him. While our investigation did 
not substantiate these allegations, it disclosed inconsistencies in how employees and 
managers interpret the company’s vehicle policy. On June 21, 2017, management issued 
a Restatement of Policy to the employees and managers involved in this investigation. 

 


